
Dear Property Owner, 

On behalf of the Mayor and City Council thank you 

for the cooperative efforts in the community dur-

ing the aftermath of Hurricane Helene.  At this 

point, impacted property owners should 

begin to complete the following: 

• Document losses with itemized lists and pho-

tographs and or videos.

• After you file your claim with your insurance 
company, do not initiate any repairs until you 
are advised to do so.  Do not discard dam-

aged items until your insurance company ad-

vises you that they may be disposed of.

• Clean up safely by always wearing personal 
protective equipment.

• Maintain receipts for all additional living ex-

penses.

• Contact FEMA at https://www.fema.gov/

assistance to start a claim file.

This brochure contains specific direction about 

how to locate the debris at the curb or roadside. 

My best to you and your family during your recov-

ery from any loss that you may have experienced 

during this tragic event.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 

(727) 853-1021.

Sincerely, 

Debbie L. Manns 

City Manager    https://www.fema.gov/assistance 

https://www.redcross.org 

Stay in the know with alerts and announcements. 
            Sign up at www.nixle.com 

Stay up to date visit us at: 

www.cityofnewportrichey.org/
community.news-flash/ 

Hurricane Helene
Post

Debris Removal

Pick-up dates to be 
determined. Updates 
will be posted on the 

City's website and 
Facebook.






